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NEWSLETTER CONTENTS 

Happy New Year Everyone, 
 
I hope you all had a great holiday season.  Welcome to 2020, XXXX, or Two thousand twenty, MMXX.  However, 
you want to say it or write it, welcome to a new decade. 
 
We are looking forward to another good year for our car club. Last year we tried some new things, like the 
50/50 raffle at our meetings and had some outstanding tours. My wish is that we continue on this path this 
year. 
 
Scott and I will be on a cruise during our January meeting so Cathy will be conducting the meeting for me. 
Gerry will be talking about possible tours we might take this year. Please bring your ideas to the meeting and a 
willingness to lead a tour. I’m sure Gerry will appreciate it.  
 
I am looking forward to this month’s tour to the Oxbow Market, CIA Kitchen and Copia Museum on Sunday 
January 26th.  Scott and I will be leaving on our trip the next morning, but I am going to try my best to be on the 
tour. 
 
Remember our meeting will be on January 28th, the Tuesday AFTER the tour. Have a great month! 
 
Respectfully, 
Linda Bare 
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UPCOMING EVENTS 

January Meeting   January Tour 
January 28, 2020   January 26, 2020  
Round Table Pizza   Oxbow Market Tour 
2065 Occidental Road  Meet at Sonoma Ave at 9:30 am 
Santa Rosa, CA   Depart at 10:00 am 
Dinner - 6 pm    More details on page 5 
Meeting - 7 pm    
 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
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MEMBER VEHICLE: LARRY AND CATHY BARNDT; 1935 PLYMOUTH CONVERTIBLE 
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Jeff Barone joined our club  
in the month of January! Please give  
him a warm welcome!! 

NEW MEMBER ALERT 

A lawyer, who had a wife and 12 
children, needed to move because his 
rental agreement was terminated by 
the owner who wanted to reoccupy the 
home.    But he was having a lot of 
difficulties finding a new house. 
  
When he said he had 12 children, no 
one would rent a home to him because 
they felt that the children would 
destroy the place. 
  
He couldn't say he had no children 
because he couldn't lie as we all know 
lawyers cannot and do not lie. 
  
So, he sent his wife for a walk to the 
cemetery with 11 of their kids. 
  
He took the remaining one with him to 
see rental homes with the real estate 
agent. 
  
He loved one of the homes and the 
price was right -- the agent asked: 
"How many children do you have? 
He answered: "Twelve." 
The agent asked, "Where are the 
others?" 
The lawyer, with his best courtroom 
sad look, answered: “They're in the 
cemetery with their mother." 
  
MORAL: It's not necessary to lie, one 
only has to choose the right 
words...and don't forget, most 
politicians are lawyers. 
 

LAUGHTER CORNER 
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ADVERTISEMENTS 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
BUSINESS CARDS: If you wish to publish your business card in our newsletter, please send our treasurer your business card with 
a check for $25.00 to cover the cost to advertise in our newsletter for January 1 to December 31, 2020. 

JANUARY CAR TOUR 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Oxbow Market Tour 
Sunday, January 26, 2020 

 

Meet at Sonoma Ave 9:30 am,  
leave by 10 a.m. 

 
 

We will be taking the scenic route over to 
Napa to visit the Oxbow Market, CIA kitchen 

and Copia Museum.  
 

Maps and destination information will be 
provided at the drivers’ meeting. 

 

WE HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE! 
 
 

HAPPY NEW YEAR 
By Stacy Zimmerman, Speedster editor 

Reprinted from December AACA Speedster Newsletter 
 
Tomorrow night is New Year’s Eve. Most of you will be 
celebrating the end of 2019 and ushering in 2020 with 
friends and family in your own special ways. But this year 
we are not just simply flipping the calendar, we are in fact 
entering in to a whole new decade.  
 
A lot happens in a decade. Think about it… Ten years ago, 
we didn’t have Uber, Instagram or the selfie stick. We 
hadn’t yet been introduced to Airbnb, Tesla or the iPad. 
You couldn’t ask Alexa or Siri what the temperature is or 
to play your favorite song. Home delivery meal kits, 
grocery delivery or DoorDash hadn’t even been thought of 
yet. At-home health care tests, consumer drones, self-
driving cars and even the malaria vaccine were nowhere 
in sight. No one had video doorbells or robotic vacuums or 
Fitbits. You couldn’t even order a Pumpkin Spice Latte at 
Starbucks. All of these things are commonplace today. 
And many of us can’t imagine our lives without them.  
 
What do you think the next decade has in store for us? It’s 
an interesting topic to ponder. Let your imagination run 
wild and see what you come up with.  
 
I know for all of us here at AACA, we are looking forward 
to starting the decade off right when we finally move into 
our new headquarters building. We are excited for all the 
new opportunities the new facility will bring throughout 
the next 10 years and beyond! 
 
In the meantime, we wish you all the best for a happy and 
healthy new year! See you next decade! 
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REDWOOD EMPIRE REGION, 
ANTIQUE AUTOMOBILE CLUB OF AMERICA 

P.O. Box 4001, Santa Rosa, CA 95402 
Chartered June 1976 

 
 

Visit Our Website: RER.AACA.COM 
National Website: aaca.org 

Our Facebook page 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Officers Name Phone Number 
President Linda Bare 707-829-8673 
Vice-President Cathy Barndt 707-824-6931 
Secretary/Treasurer Pam Von Bergen 707-539-2556 
Newsletter Editor Lisa Petker 707-799-6531 
Meeting Scribes Brian Bond 415-602-4340 
Tour Chairman Gerry Wall 707-838-7258 
Special Event 
Coordinators 

Marilyn & Dave Chiotti 707-539-6073 

Historians Dave & Marilyn Chiotti 707-539-6073 
Member at Large Ron Fiori 707-478-2522 
Sunshine Annette Connally 

Barbara Hollingsworth 
707-888-2676 
707-322-3101 

Website Committee 
(Chairman) 

Dave Chiotti 707-539-6073 

Webmaster Kris Scold 707-545-8949 

CLUB INFORMATION 

http://rer.aaca.com/
http://www.aaca.org/Community/regions-a-chapters.html
https://www.facebook.com/reraaca/
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Monthly meetings are held at: 
Round Table Pizza,  
Dinner at 6 pm, Meeting starts at 7 pm 
2065 Occidental Road, Santa Rosa, CA 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MONTH GENERAL MEETING  SPECIAL EVENTS  CAR TOURS 
January 

1/28/20  

January 26 
Napa Oxbow Market/ 

CIA Kitchens and Museum 
The Walls 

February 2/25/20   
March 3/24/20   
April 4/28/20   
May 5/26/20   
June 6/23/20   
July 7/28/20 Club Picnic? Happy Fourth of July 

August 8/25/20   
September 9/22/20   

October 10/27/20   
November 11/24/20  Happy Thanksgiving 
December No Meeting Holiday Dinner? Merry Christmas 

2020 CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

Birthdays       Anniversaries 
Larry Barndt 1/3  Tom & JoAnne Miller    2/14 
Bill Shoemann 1/3   
Sharon Olson    1/8 
Marylou Beltrami    1/20 
Barbara St. Marie    1/30 
Jean Stewart    2/1 
Larry Ayers 2/4 
Gil DeMeo 2/5 
Margie DeMeo 2/19 
 

CELEBRATIONS 
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RERAACA 
P.O. Box 4001 
Santa Rosa, CA 95402 

EDITOR’S NOTE 

Thank you for a wonderful first year as Newsletter Editor!! I hope you have enjoyed what I have done with the 
newsletter in the past 12 months. I love the freedom to continually play with things (yet still meet the 
requirements of AACA), if you have suggestions or things you want to see here in the newsletter, please reach 
out to me privately and share your ideas with me! 
 
 If you would like to submit items for the newsletter, please email them to me at lisapetker@outlook.com. 
Please submit items by the 5th of the month as the newsletter will be published to the group no later than the 
12th of every month. 
 

We look forward to seeing you at the 
club meeting on January 28th! 

mailto:lisapetker@outlook.com

